
February 28, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School, this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• Wednesday March 3 we will be administering the SAT in school for all juniors and seniors who 
need a concordant score. This is a very important test – make sure your student gets a good 
night’s rest, is prepared and ready to do their best. Students are encouraged to bring their own 
calculator 

• March 5th is the deadline this week to purchase a yearbook. Order yearbooks at Balfour.com 
• Course registration for next year has been completed in school. If your child has not completed 

a course registration, It is important that they complete one. Please visit our school’s website 
where they can find the Royal Curriculum Guide and grade level course request forms under the 
Academic Page 

• Extended Learning is offered every day Monday through Thursday from 2 to 3 pm in our Media 
Center. All core area content subjects are represented for homework help, tutoring and test 
preparation 

• Please don’t forget to check out our quarterly newsletter on our school’s website. It’s a great 
publication filled with valuable information and features 

• Spring Sports are in full swing – tickets are available for baseball, softball and flag football 
through gofan.com. Visit our school’s website for full spring sport schedules and information on 
how to purchase single game event tickets 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits 

See you at the top! 

 


